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End of transition period, GEOSAg'It.m.rt~
Your lett'I'81001-3483-11/16-8 and 16-09 dated 11 June 2015

D~arDr. ankovlc,

I thal'\l!; vay for your letters of 11 June 2015 bringing to my attention and that ot Mr. ZhClO,iTU Seei'Q~ilry

lG@nG~I. the successful migration of your admInistration to digital terrestriallY bro deastlng by!7 June
2015. le~ me congratulate, through you, RATEL and the Republic of Serbia! for successfully mee~ln~ this
importalnt deadline.

Meillnwhi e, ! am aware that some of your neighboring countries have not met this deadline anal m~vbe
e~pected to continue operating analog transmissions for some tIme. This sttuatton may expose their an(J)iog
TV ~r61nsmls$lon!tto the risk of harmful Interference from dlsltal TV transmissions in your country and to ~h€l
obllgaltio!1 of protecting your digital transmissions from any harmful Interference that their remaining
illl1liaJlOIJ lV transmissions may cause to you.

In orc1@r te minimize the potentIal disruptions that this new sttuatlon may cause to remaining anzlog TV
transmissions in other countries, I would therefore encourage you to conduct bilateral discussions with ~he
admi~is;trations of your neighboring countries in order to review this sItuation and Identify pos$lbie
measures to mitigate any adverse consequences. The Radlocommunlcation Bureau is eady to provld~
asststance to you in this identification. The contact point will be Mrs. IIham Ghazi, Head of the Broadcast!n
Senflc(!$ Division (IIham.ghazl@ltu.lnt).

Pleass also note that ~he Radlocommunlcatlon Bureau has sent a letter on the nth 0 June to all
admini$trations parties of the GE06 Agreement, indicating the procedure to be followed in order to update
~he 11U databases, in order to reflect the change of regulatory status of analog TV transmissions. I take it
tha~ ail your anal08 entries may now be suppressed from the Master International Frequency Register, but I
will w~il: for your official notification to do so.
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